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4th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children from Year 6 will be going to the Lifeskills Centre at CREATE in Bristol on the morning 

of Tuesday 1st November 2022.  

 Children will need to arrive at school for 8.45am to leave school promptly at 9am.  

 The session will finish at 12.00 noon; therefore a packed lunch will be needed.  
(Please remember to cancel your dinner order with Aspens or you will be charged) 

 Any inhalers should be in school with your child 

 If any travel medication is needed please administer at home before sending your child to 
school. 
 

The cost of entry is £8 per child and the cost of transport is £80 and will be covered by the School 

House Trust to make it more affordable for families. 

All trip monies should be paid on Parent Pay where all details will be visible. Parents need to 

consent and provide the other details requested for the teacher going on the trip in case of 

emergency contingency. 

As we want all our children to take part in trips, if you are under financial restraints, please contact 

Mr Harvey to discuss payment arrangements. 

 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Riley 

Otter Class Teacher 

 


